Minutes from PPG:  5th June 2013
	Attendees: 
	PAM

ML

PF 

KF 

KC 

DM


	Apologies:


	None




ML Suggested that if we have lost our counsellor members we will have to put our meetings on hold until we have at least four members.
DM Discussed the success of the Dementia Meeting, it was a very positive evening and everyone who attended had a very positive experience, and gained some insight or help.

ML Suggested that we stick with dementia as a focus and make the group bigger as a practice, we could possibly actually hold a dementia café. Or should we choose another topic such as bowel cancer?

KC suggested that the cost and implication to the NHS of dementia was huge and that it would be a good idea to offer more support as a practice.

ML said we need to discuss what we de next in terms of dementia.

KC suggested that perhaps we could get someone from the DWP to come and talk about what financial support is available, and possibly a consultant to come and do a talk.  There is a DES now for those at risk who are yet to be diagnosed and we need to support patients,

ML said it was a great evening, could we contact other practices and invite more patients.  All in agreement to go ahead to help our dementia patients, we would need more in the way of advertisements – possibly the Solihull News

DM – We should promote again for the nursing homes

ML said he could ask the enter and view teams to help.

PF Should we contact the private nursing homes such as sunrise senior living, apparently they will happily take posters to advertise such events.

ML Has discussed with HEFT regarding training for Nurses to deal with dementia patients on a daily basis, he has made a contact with Helping Hands re training.
ML Healthwatch has not developed since last meeting, they are recruiting someone to head up enter and view, they have no office yet either.

ML Voted on to the consultative health committee at HEFT so he will know what is going on at hospital, they want patients to go in and inspect wards.

PF agreed that it is a good thing if they are being carried out by patients.

Any Other Business

KC The car park, Karen will send an Email to one of the counsellors for advice

KC, also Email Mr Windmill re trees.

Date of next Meeting: 18th September 2013

